
From: Tom Newhau5 
Sent: 10 March 2019 18:25
To: Hilary Saunders
Subject: Hartside, Harwood Dale.
 

Re. NYM/2019/0096/CVC 

Dear Mrs Saunders 

I have attached two letters to support my compliance with the occupancy restriction at Hartside Harwood
Dale. 
One is from my parents and the second letter is from our nearest farming neighbour. 

Yours sincerely 
Tom Newham.





Sent from my iPhone




